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Kevin, from Mike’s email it sounds as if BLM intends to assert that the water in Toolik Lake belongs to
BLM and not the state of Alaska.  The document forwarded by Henry Brooks as a BLM URL at the
bottom of the page but that page no longer exists on BLM’s servers.  I downloaded a complete copy of
the document and have attached it.  It might crash as it is 13 mb.  Also was a document called BLM
Water rights policy and a FOIA request that includes pages of BLM manual 7250 that I couldn’t find
elsewhere.  JohnB
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